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Carter Ledyard to Support New York City Bar Association’s 2024 Not-for-
Profit Law Institute
February 29, 2024

Carter Ledyard and Milburn LLP is proud to sponsor the New York City Bar Association’s 2024 Not-for-Profit Law Institute. This year, the 
Institute, entitled Exploring the Relationships that Drive Nonprofits, will reflect on how nonprofits can best navigate tricky relationships that 
ultimately drive their success. 

In attendance will be Jeremy Steckel, partner in the firm’s Tax-Exempt Organizations Group who was a featured speaker last year at the NYC 
Bar Association’s 10th Annual Not-for-Profit Law Institute entitled Back to Basics: Key Issues in Nonprofit Practice on March 24, 2023. Associate 
Lauren Shandler currently serves as a member of the Non-Profit Organizations Committee of The New York City Bar Association.

The event will take place on Friday, March 22, 2024 at the City Bar’s landmark midtown building.
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